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Annur Harbor Trucking LLC hereby requests an exemption to rule WAC 480-14-250(1). 
 

The reason for this request is on the basis of a lack of insurance companies that would 
cover us under the liability demands stated in the rule. The insurance agency that 
represents us, Road Ready Insurance Agency, has been unsuccessful in its attempts 
to find a company that is willing to provide such coverage. 
 
 
Annur Harbor Trucking is a new venture and does not meet the minimum threshold 
required by admitted insurance companies. Other companies simply declined to offer 
us coverage due to the high risk of new ventures.  We request an exemption to rule 
WAC 480-14-250(1) until we meet the admitted carrier requirements and find a 
company that will insure us.  
 
In the meantime, we still hold the Insurance previously provided. Prime Insurance 
maintains an “A” rating with AM Best. Road Ready Insurance is directly appointed with 
Prime Insurance. As such, below is the contact information to the underwriter with 
Prime. Please let us know if there are any other proofs or details, we need to submit for 
this exemption to be approved. 

 

If we are not approved for an exemption, we will be forced to deal with the hardship of 
closing down our business and losing the tens of thousands of dollars invested thus 
far.  We have also attached certificate of insurance with this document. 

 

Please see carrier contact information below who is also cc’d on this email. 
Jessica Martinez  
Prime Insurance Company 
Phone: 801-304-3792 
Email: jessicam@primeis.com 

  
 


